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Barnes County Commission 
Monday, September 21, 2015 

Valley City, ND  58072 
 

The Barnes County Commission met for a Special Budget Hearing on Monday, September 21, 2015 with Mike 
Metcalf, Bill Carlblom, Cindy Schwehr, John Froelich, and Rodger Berntson present. Chairman Schwehr opened the 
hearing at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Others in attendance included Jennifer Feist, Paige Bjornson, Leroy Triebold, and Mike Schwehr. General discussion 
followed.  
 
With no further business, Bill Carlblom made a motion, seconded by John Froelich, to close the hearing.  Motion 
carried unanimously, and the hearing closed at 6:37 p.m. 
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